Minister Dacic receives a farewell call from Ambassador of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
Thursday, 24 September 2020.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of FoigAffairs lvica Dacic received a farewell call
today from Hani bin Abdullah bin Mohammed Mominah, non-resident Ambassador of the
Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the Republic of Serbia with a seat in Sarajevo, who will soon end
his tenure.

Minister Dacic thanked Ambassador Mominah for his personal contribution to the development
of bilateral relations and wished him every success on both personal and professional level.
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He assessed that bilateral relations are successfully developing and pointed out the need
for their further strengthening, especially in the areas of economy and investments.

He spoke in favour of the continuation of political dialogue and the exchange of high-level visits,
emphasizing that the Minister's planned visit to Riyadh will be realized as soon as the health
conditions in the world stabilize.

The Saudi Ambassador thanked for the meeting and agreed with Minister's assessments of
bilateral relations emphasizing that he expected them to be further strengthened in the coming
period, especially in the economic field.




